
Fredericksburg Chapter 90, Newsletter 

May 2024 

 

   It is so hard to believe that we are in May already.  The year is just zooming by.  

Let’s continue to make this year a successful one.  We will continue to have 

interesting guest speakers & we have had several new members, one of which is 

still an active employee. Below is some information for you to take note of for the 

next couple of months.  As a reminder this information is subject to change.   

2024 Dates for Upcoming Chapter Meetings 

May 15, 2024  
Mr. Lawrence “Larry” Provost, Outreach Officer National Cemetery 
Administration, Department of Veterans Affairs 

June 23, 2024 
Join us for a fun day “A Day at the Fredericksburg Nats Ballpark”.  
Reservations are needed & the deadline postmark is June 1, 2024.    Contact 
Mary Heck for further information.  She can be reached at 540-273-3077. 

July 2024 
No meeting 

August 21, 2024 
 Summer event.  A volunteer is needed to lead this event. 
September 18, 2024 

Mr. Terry Jones, Veterans Benefit Administration, Department of Veterans 
Affairs 
October 16, 2024 
 A representative from Blue Cross Blue Shield 
November 20, 2024 

Annual Meeting & Election of Officers.  The slate of positions will be 
available soon. 

December 4, 2024 
 Holiday event.  Place, etc., to be determined.  A volunteer to take the lead is 
needed. 
 
 
 



2024 NARFE ELECTION 

  All candidate statements will be in the NARFE June/July 2024 issue.  This 
information will help with your decision on which candidate to vote for. 

 

We need you 

   We need members to step up & help in various positions.  If you are interested 
in volunteering, but cannot fill the position for an entire year, we can certainly 
work something out.  Some of the positions, besides some of the officer positions 
are – Greeter, Alzheimer Chair, Public Relations & Newsletter Editor.  We also need 
members to volunteer with seeking speakers & assist with our events. 
   Also need members to Sign up to bring a snack or two for the breaks at our 
meetings.  Sign up sheets are at the greeter table. 
 

Suggestions/recommendations are needed 

Any suggestions/recommendations for speakers-let Maureen Nolet 540-370-0036 
know.  We are always looking for input from you. 
 

Additional Information 

   Please remember, in case of inclement weather, when the schools are closed, we 
will not meet. 
 
   Be sure to take a copy of the list of 2024 officers, chairs & volunteer positions 
which are available at the sign in table.   
 
 

 Visit our website:  www.vanarfe.org/chapter 90                                                                  
 

http://www.vanarfe.org/chapter%2090

